



Thursday 7th May 2020

Dear Children,

I am writing this letter to you all because I am missing each and every one of you very much.

We are nearly at the end of home learning week 7 and all the staff have been truly amazed by all the work you have continued to do at home. Home learning is very different to learning in school but still you have managed to 'Let your light shine.'



The past few weeks have been a very strange time for us all and we have had to get used to many new things not just school being closed. We are unable to go out when we like, see friends when we choose to, visit the park for a picnic or go and visit grandparents and other family members. You must remember that by following these rules we are all doing a very special and important job in helping to stop the spread of the virus.

For many of you, your parents will be trying to work from home as well as help you with your learning. Boys and girls this isn't easy so please do your best to help them.

We hope you have enjoyed the fun challenges we have set like the toilet roll challenge and guessing the staff baby photo. The staff all enjoyed guessing each other too!

We hope that by Monday we may know a little bit more about when life can return to normal for us and when school can start to open again.

Tomorrow, as I am sure you know, is a special Bank Holiday to celebrate VE day. This special day is to mark 75 years since the end of the second world war in Europe. This is a good time to think about all those people who were courageous and made sacrifices to bring peace to Europe. Perhaps say a special prayer for all those who gave up so much so we can live in a peaceful world.

Right now, we also have to be brave and trust in God to bring us all safely through this difficult time.

Stay safe, be kind and look after each other.

Have a lovely weekend

Love from

Mrs Kelly







